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CITY OF DANIA BEACH

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

STAFF REPORT

DATE:

February 10, 2015 

TO:


Robert Baldwin, City Manager

FROM:

Marc LaFerrier, AICP, Director

SUBJECT:
Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) and FDOT Resolution supporting a Lane Elimination Application for East Dania Beach Boulevard  
BACKGROUND
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) in coordination with the Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) has proposed to include East Dania Beach Boulevard for a Lane Elimination project study and assessment.
The attached resolution will express the City’s support for the project study.  It will pertain to the roadway corridor between Federal Highway and the Intracoastal Waterway, and authorizes the Broward MPO and FDOT to begin the project review and approval process.
The proposed lane elimination would involve reducing the 6 lane section of East Dania Beach Boulevard to a 4 lane section from 2nd Avenue to Gulfstream and other additional improvements (i.e. sidewalks, bike lanes, drainage, and landscaping) along the entire corridor.  The project can be developed in phases and will be coordinated with the City.  Approval of the resolution allows the FDOT and MPO to begin the study and approval phase of the project.  It is anticipated that the implementation of the project will commence no later than FY2020-2021.
CITY COMMISION ACTION
City Commission approval of the attached Resolution.


